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Department of Human Resources

POLICY & GUIDANCE MEMORANDUM 
#2006-5: Domestic Animals


As a reminder, domestic animals, other than assistance animals used by individuals with disabilities, are not allowed in university buildings.
While pets provide many valuable benefits for their owners, it is inappropriate to bring a pet to work.  Students, visitors, or co-workers may be allergic to certain animals and the presence of an animal in the workplace can be a distraction.

If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Human Resources at 7-5150.
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